
Mike Ellison 
 

I am commenting on Safer Products for Washington- PFAS Draft Regulatory Determinations
Report (Cycle 1.5). 
I appreciate your work on dealing with the important public health concern. 
My comment refers to Table 2. Initial set of regulatory determinations for PFAS in products
identified in our Chemical Action Plan and firefighting PPE. On pages 23-25. I believe that for the
consumer products referenced in the table where the Draft Regulatory Determinations column reads
Reporting Requirement, as in Chapters 1, 4-6, you change the Regulatory Determinations to include
a requirement that the product be labeled as containing PFAS, a brief identification of what PFAS
are and a brief summary of the health concerns. The public has a right to know of the public health
concerns. Consumers should be trusted with this information. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Mike Ellison 


